

9th October, 2013

To: All Local Authorities

A Chara,

I write to inform you that at the September Meeting of Donegal County Council, the following resolution was adopted:-

"That Donegal County Council call on this Government to "Reverse its Policy", which does not classify Down's Syndrome as a Low Incidence Disability, and as a consequence prevents these Children from availing of essential resource teaching hours."

Members asked that it be circulated to all local Authorities for consideration.

It was further resolved to send a copy to An Taoiseach, Mr. Enda Kenny, T.D, the Minister for Education & Skills, Mr. Ruairí Quinn, TD, the Constitutional Convention Committee and the E.T.B.I (Educational & Training Boards Ireland, Ltd) for their attention.

Yours sincerely

For Mr. Liam Ward ()
Meetings Administrator